
Email 220317 from Programme Officer to Stage 1 hearing participants 

From: Tony Blackburn  

Sent: 22 March 2017 15:26 

Cc: Julie Glaister <julie.glaister@fylde.gov.uk>; Eddie Graves <eddie.graves@fylde.gov.uk>; 

PlanningPolicy <PlanningPolicy@fylde.gov.uk> 

Subject: Fylde Local Plan programme update and new documents 

 

This email is addressed to participants at the forthcoming Stage 1 hearings and provides a 

programme/participants update together with details of new documents that may be of interest. 

 

In respect of the updated programme: 

1. The Inspector intends to combine the Matter 2 and 3 sessions as certain topics overlap 
2. Please note that Matters 2 and 3 may now commence in the Tuesday morning session if 

Matter 1 concludes before the scheduled lunch break 
3. The programme includes modest changes to the previously advised participant list – for ease 

of reference these changes are highlighted in red 
 

It will be my intention to provide table participants with a copy of the Inspector’s Matters Issues and 

Questions, together with the updated programme.  A modest further supply will be available for 

observers. 

 

The Council have today provided two new documents as detailed below and these are presently in 

the process of being uploaded to the Examination library as documents EL1.008 and EL1.009: 

1. Interim Five Year Housing Land Supply position (base date 28 February 2017) and the 
Housing Trajectory 

2. The Fylde Council Business and Industrial Land Schedule (2016)  
 

I am informed that these items will also be added to the Council’s own dedicated webpages. 

 

I will look forward to meeting you all next week and if there are any final changes to the participant 

details or you have topics that require my attention I would encourage your early contact, 

particularly as Monday is likely to see my largely away from my desk attending to final preparations 

for the hearings. 

 

Thank you. 

 

Tony 

 


